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Dear Luke

As discussed at our 22nd June meetings, Brockwell Swimmers would very much like to
run another Brockwell Cold Water Gala on Sunday 22nd November this year, 2015.

This event would be very similar to the one we organised with Fusion management back
on 8th February which proved immensely popular with swimmers, visiting teams and
general public who came to watch. Pictures of the event can be found here:

http://www.brockwellswimmers.com/glorious-gala/

We would hope to start the Gala at midday, after the pool has closed, so as not conflict
with any other users.

Whether this is held as a third party event, or in conjunction with Fusion, are options we
probably need to discuss further?

For this event to be a success we would be keen to start work as soon as possible,
especially sending out invitations to other clubs. We would also like to contact local
businesses for possible sponsorship. There are also medals to order, caps to print, Press
Releases to go out, volunteers to recruit, etc. etc. etc.

Your careful consideration would be much appreciated.

7 St

Tim Sutton



